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CATECHIST RESOURCES FOR PRIESTHOOD 
SUNDAY (SEPTEMBER 29, 2024) 

 

 
TO: All Parishes, Catholic Schools, Priests, Catechists, Teachers, Communications Directors 
FROM: VP Vocations Patty Bransford, phb76111@yahoo.com 
DATE:  August 17, 2024 
RE: Priesthood Sunday Resources for Catechists and Teachers 
 
Dear Catechist/Teacher,  
 
The Fort Worth Serra Club thanks you so much for your sharing Christ with the students! We 
would like to give you an opportunity to lead your students in the spirit of gratitude toward our 
own priests. Priesthood Sunday, Sept. 29th, is the perfect time to affirm our priests who work 
tirelessly ministering to the souls of their flock.  
 
The Serra Club is affording the students in Religious Formation the opportunity to write a message 
of gratitude to any of our priests to celebrate this Priesthood Sunday. In addition, we ask that you 
ask your students to draw or write a note of appreciation, depending on their grade level, to one of 
the priests. We want this to come from their hearts, so we ask that students give thought to how 
one of our priests has impacted him/her personally and share this in their words or drawings. 
 
As this is early in the school year and you already have a busy curriculum would it be possible, if 
you chose to proceed with this suggestion, to give the letters or drawings to your Director of 
Religious Formation or Principal by the middle of the week before Priesthood Sunday? Our hope is 
to surprise our priests with these gifts of love on Priesthood Sunday as one big hug from the 
school children!  
 
Thank you for your continued support of our own priests and for planting seeds of future 
vocations.  I have included some printable cards if you choose to use them. 
 
 In Christ,  
Patty Bransford  
VP of Vocations - phb76111@yahoo.com 
Fort Worth Serra Club 
 


